

Mr. James Lanigan, princi-pal, opened the meeting with a welcome to all present and thanked them for the encourag-ing turnout. He then introduced Mrs. Pat Hebert, a parent, to act as chairman for the eve-ning.

The chairman presented Mrs.
Porter, Regional Director of
the Parent-Teacher Association,
and Mrs. Lorraine Le Gros of
the Farmington PTA Council
the Farmington of the functions of
the Association.

The election and installation of officers was the main mat-ter of business. Those elected are scheduled to serve their term of office for the 1986-year. During the remaining months of the present school

Mr. and Mrs. Floyd A. Calras of 32924 13 Mile Road, announce the engagement of their daughter, Virginia, to Donald Allen Keillor of Mr. and Mrs. Ward Keillor of Mr. and Mrs. Ward Keillor of Mrs. and Mrs. Carb. Mrs. Carb.

The parents and teachers of Larkshire Elementary School met last Wednesday to organize a Partent-Teacher Association for the newest of the elemen-tary schools in the Farmington School District.

year, they will complete the organizational matters and plan for next year.

THE NEWLY ELECTED of ficers are Mr. Ronald Enders, president: Mrs. Diane Bartie, mother vice-press; Mr. Domine Ferri, ather vice-press; Mr. Domine Ferri, with the press; Mr. Domine Ferri, with the press; Mr. Domine Color vice press; Mr. Winifred Clayton, secretary; and Mrs. Margaret Payne, historian.

Before closing the receipts

Payne, historian.

Before closing the meeting Mr. Lanigan again addressed the group and thanked both teachers and parents for these cooperation during the school opening. He stated that, without such a professional staff and patient and understanding parents, the first months of this school year would not have progressed so smoothly.

The delivery of the school per service Manager than t

Franklin Knolls

The new Service Manager at Bill Root 'Chevrolet in Farmington is Bob Hyde, 21, a veteran
of 11 years in the automotive
servicing business and a native
of Akron, Ohlo.
Bob Hyde comes to Bill Root
Chevrolet from Hanley-Dawson
Chevrolet from Hanley-Dawson
Chevrolet from Hanley-Dawson
Chevrolet from Hanley-Dawson
there of the Chevrolet Agent Service
has also had experiences at the
has also had experiences at the
has also had experiences at
has also

ager so. a there is a veleran of four years service in the U.S Navy, Hyde and his wife, Geraldine, live with their three children, Sandra, 7, Janet, 5, and Andy, 4, at 1573 Princeton Avenue in Berkley.

Group I of the Oakland Coun-ty Alumnae Chapter of Delta Zeta Sorority will meet for cof-fee on Wednesday, February 2, at 10 a.m. Hostess for the morn-ing will be Mrs. Laurence Tre-varrow Jr. of 2963 Par Hill, Bloomfield Hills.

STEP FORWARD ALL ABOUT WIGS

LADIES

The morning will consist of coffee, goodles, a short business meeting, and College Chupter Service for Northern Michigan University. The members are bringing home-made cookies to be sent to the Delia Zeta Chapter at Northern.

(Advertisement)

BY JEAN

I have álways considered the selling and servicing of hairgoods an important phase of beauty salon activity.

The Three Categories — In selling hairgoods, I think in terms of three categories. These are the hairgoods of fashion, the wigs and hairpieces which women buy and wear primarily as a fashion accessory.

Then there are the hair

goods of convenience, which offer a real beauty and fash-ion to women with fine, sparse or limp hair.

Finally, there are the hair-goods of necessity, which nake beauty and fashion and great deal more.

Speaking of Fashion, if you are not wearing your wig, why aren't you? Cell now for a new heir style and a Prescription Perm to suit your halr style needs . . . Call GR 4-7810.

MEMO: Join our BEAUTY RAMA. You may win a Wigl Nothing to Buy!



BEL-AIRE BEAUTY SHOP 24109 Orchard Lake Road Farmington, Michigan Phone GR. 4-7810

NOTICE SENIOR CITIZENS OF FARMINGTON TOWNSHIP

As a special service to Senior Citizens, The Farmington Township Supervisor's Office will be open to accept applications for Senior Citizens Tax Exemptions on Saturday, February 5, 1966, from 8:30 a.m. to 4 p.m.

The Supervisor's Office is located in the Township Hall at: 31555 Eleven Mile Road.

CURTIS H. HALL, Supervisor



FREMARCH Dr CHAIRMAN OF THE MARCH of Dimes TAPS Committee, David Frank (left), a senior at North Farmington High School, is pictured above reviewing plans for this year's fund-raising campaign with Farmington March of Dimes Chairman Harold Larson. The Il-year-old Farmington Tarol Chairman is the son of Mr. and Mrs. Martin Frank of 3231 Cold Spring Lane in Birmingham and is the Parliamentarian on the North Farmington High School Student Council.



Understanding your

HEALTH

By Albert E. Heustis, M.D. Director Michigan Department of Public Health

Would you believe that laughter is a medicine?

It seems to me that many people think health is a present your health. It is earn to me that many people think health is a present your health. It is made that you have the latest and the proposed that health along the same of the health of the hea Yes, there is a danger in describing the symptoms of discases, talking about them too much. By doing so, we can create worry and generate anxiety in some people that is a lot more dangerous than many of the diseases themselves.

Gets Underway

Dimes March

Annual Drive

The 1966 Farmington March of Dimes campaign is now in full swing, according to General Chairman, Harold A. Larson. The Mothers' Marchers' are seeking to visit each home seeking to visit each home throughout the City and Township to afford everyone an opportunity to share, by their giving, in the fight against birth defects.

giving, in the fight against birth defects.
Larson emphasized that the fearth and the farmington Mothers' Marchers, about 225 in number, have been working since last Monday, January 24, and will continue to next Tuesday, February 1.
Although such a good number of Farmington mothers are serving, the Mothers' March Chairmen, Mrs. Marie Ruyle, Mrs. Tillic Dicks and Mrs. Janet Larson, stress the need for additional help from other volunteers. Anyone willing to assist is urged to call 474-6272 or 474-6217.

univers. Anyone willing to assist is urged to call 474-6272 or 4. LAST THURSDAY, at the Bel-Aire Lanes, the Marchers had an opportunity to view the Bel-Aire Lanes, the Marcher had an opportunity to view the Bel-Aire Lanes, the Marcher had the March of Dimes against birth defects. Mr. Manged by the March of Dimes against birth defects. Mr. March of the Calland County Chapter of the Oakland County Chapters and County Chapters of the Oakland County Chapters against birth defects against policy the Sale vaccine, then turned to the fig ht against birth defects. The fact that 29,000 bables in America are born each year with a scrious defect cannot be ignored.

MP Training For Pvt. Davis

Pot. Pvt. Davis, son of Mr. and Mrs. Joseph B. Davis of 28294 Kirkisde Lane in Farmington, recently complete eight weeks of military police and the property of the property o



Mr. and Mrs. William J. Keegan of Kalamazoo, formerly
of Farmlogton, announce the
engagement of their dauge,
ter, Patricia Claire, to Joseph
Hugh Clapper, non of Mr. and
Mrs. Ross A. Clapper, Greencapa, a 1801 graduate a four
Lady of Sorrows High School,
is employed by the Michigan
Bell Telephone Company in
kalamazoo, Mr. Clapper, a
1853 graduate of Farmington
High School, attended Eastern Illinois University and is
now serving with the United
States Coast Guard in Ocracoke, North Carollun. No wedding date has been set.

ENTERPRISE



PHONE GR. 4-6225



The date of the next open membership meeting has not

Woman's Club Sets Calender

Sets Calender

Members of the Franklin Knolls Woman's Club will meet at St. Colman's Church on February 3 at noon.

Members of the Franklin Knolls Woman's Church on February 3 at noon.

Members of the day, Dessert will be served by Mrs. Everett Bolen, Mrs. Mairice Clamage, Mrs. Albert Pollins, Mrs. Joek Beal, Mrs. Mairice Clamage, Mrs. Albert Pollins, Mrs. Robert Schlax and Mrs. Robert White.

Once a year the Woman's Club have an evening of entertainment which includes the house of the Mrs. Robert White.

Once a year the Woman's Club have an evening of entertainment which includes the progression of the Franklin William Bears of the Franklin William Bears of the Franklin William Benson, chairman of the Progressive Dinner.

Mrs. James Roush and her committee are very busy planning of the Progressive Dinner.

Mrs. James Roush and her committee are very busy planning and her committee are very busy planning the progressive Dinner.

Mrs. James Roush and her committee are very busy planning the progressive Dinner.

Mrs. James Roush and her committee are very busy planning the progressive Dinner.

Mrs. James Roush and her committee are very busy planning the progressive Dinner.

Mrs. James Roush and her committee are very busy planning the progressive Dinner.

Mrs. James Roush and her committee are very busy planning the progressive Dinner.

Mrs. James Roush and her committee are very busy planning the progressive Dinner.

Mrs. James Roush and her committee are very busy planning the progressive Dinner.

Mrs. James Roush and her committee are very busy planning the progressive Dinner.

Mrs. James Roush and her committee are very busy planning the progressive Dinner.

Mrs. James Roush and her committee are very busy planning the progressive Dinner.